
 
 

 
Southeast Region   |     503 38th Street South     |     Fargo, ND 58103 
PHONE: (701) 328-2447    |     FAX: (701) 328-1717     |    ND.gov/NDHP 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     October 18, 2023 
 

Fatal Crash in Dickey County 
 
What: Fatality   

Where: Intersection of Dickey County 3 and 89th Ave SE (4 Miles SE of Monango) 

When: October 18th, 2023, at 8:41 AM Central Time 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy, light rain  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Angle-T-bone style collision  

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Dickey County Sheriff, Oaks Fire, Ellendale Fire and Ambulance  

Vehicle No. 1: 2022 Freightliner semi-truck 
Driver No. 1: 61-year-old male from Manitou, MB (Not Injured) 
Restraints: seatbelt 
Charges:  no charges were filed  
 

 
Vehicle No. 2: 2013 Hyundai Tucson 

Driver No. 2: 18-year-old male from Fullerton, ND (Fatal) 
Restraints: No seatbelt, airbag deployment  
Charges: no charges were filed  
 

 

NARRATIVE: 
 The Freightliner semi-truck was traveling eastbound on Dickey County Hwy 3. The Hyundai 
was traveling south on 89th Ave SE. The driver of the Hyundai failed to stop at a stop sign at 
the intersection of Dickey County 3 and 89th Ave SE, entering the intersection. The 
Freightliner-semi truck collided with the Hyundai in a T-bone style collision. The semi-truck 
and the Hyundai entered the south ditch of Dickey County Hwy 3. The driver of the Hyundai 
died as result of injuries sustained in the crash. The driver of the semi-truck was not injured in 
the crash. This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol (NDHP). 
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For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


